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Board of County Commissioners
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Honorable Chairman and Members of the Board of County Commissioners,

The Pinellas County EMS Advisory Council supports recent proposed revisions to the EMS
Rules & Regulations.

The EMS Management Committee, which is a subcommittee of the EMS Advisory Council, met
with staff to review and make a recommendation on the proposed revisions. At the full EMS
Advisory Council meeting on December 20, 2019 the EMS Management Committee Chair
briefed the full council on the revisions and recommended support.

The EMS Advisory Council views these revisions as measures that will further improve the
quality of emergency and non-emergency medical care for the citizens and visitors of Pinellas
County.

Please contact me at 727-341-3666 if you have any questions or request additional information
from your EMS Advisory Council.
Respectfully,

/ﬁ&M/

Dr. Eric Carver, Chair
Pinellas County EMS Advisory Council

cC: Mr. Barry A. Burton, County Administrator
Ms. Lourdes Benedict, Assistant County Administrator
Mr. James G. Fogarty, Director, Safety and Emergency Services
Mr. Craig A. Hare, Director, EMS & Fire Administration



